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Blood Lead Screening  
 

 
 
California law requires health care providers and laboratories performing blood lead analysis on 
blood specimens drawn in California report all results electronically to the California 
Department of Public Health (CDPH) Childhood Lead Poisoning Prevention Branch. For more 
information on how to electronically report results, please visit:  
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CCDPHP/DEODC/CLPPB/Pages/report_results.aspx 
 
If you need to contract the CDPH, please email: EBLRSupport@cdph.ca.gov 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Provider Relations at 661-664-5000.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Melissa Lopez 
 
Melissa Lopez 
Provider Relations Manager 
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